
Dual Submission Policy Rationale 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to clarify our dual submission policy and provide the rationale behind it. As part 

of our commitment to academic integrity and the advancement of knowledge, we believe that: 

• Encouraging authors to submit their work to multiple venues can foster a more dynamic 

exchange of ideas. 

• It allows for diverse feedback and perspectives, ultimately enhancing the quality of 

research. 

• Our policy ensures that all submissions are evaluated fairly and equitably, promoting 

transparency within the review process. 

We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation regarding this policy. If you have any 

questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


